
The board held a regular meeting October 17, 2016 at the township building.  At 7:00 PM Dave Lang-
President called the meeting to order.  The following also were present: Trustees- Jay Clark and 
Jeremy Saling; Fiscal Officer-Molly Long, Road Man-Rick Johnson, and resident Kenneth Johnson. 
 
The trustees signed the approved minutes from the previous meeting.

Old Business
Saling- Hasn’t been in contact with Chief McCord @ HFD yet.
Clark-  None
Lang- Everything has been completed for Fairmount SCIP grant except paying Shelly. We owe an 
extra $8,277.34 for patching.  Have cameras ready for recycling and Jackie is making signs.

New Business
Saling- Has received 5 calls re: Adkins contract.
Clark- None
Lang- None

Public Comment- None
Roads- Rick reported that durapatching has been done on Panhandle & Sandhollow. Will finish 
mowing.
Safety- Rick checked signs.
Zoning- 3 phone calls were taken since last meeting:

1. Call from Zach McCoy re: lot on Fairview
2. Call from Trio App. Re: 12301 Blue Jay
3. Call from Joe Guinta re: acc. Bldg..

Issued zoning permit to Stan Kelley for new build @ 121 Linnridge Dr.

Fiscal Officer-Long- Reported that Jim Kishler will be buried on 10/20/16. Asked Rick to get flags for 
cemetery.  Received a call re: Grange minutes.

Payments in the amount of $24,289.67 were made.
 
A motion to pay the bills was made by Lang, seconded by Clark.  
A motion to adjourn was made by Saling, seconded by Clark.
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